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26th February 2020
Dear Parent, 

Children in Year 3 have been practising hard for Singfest. We now have only a few weeks until our performance at South Cheshire College, Crewe.  If you would like to watch your child perform, along with a host of children from other local schools, you can book tickets for the event through the website www.priorbooking.com/e/singfest-we-are-the-champions-concert
This will take place on Monday 16th March at 9.30am until 10.45am. Therefore children will need to be in school and registered by 8.30am, as the coach leaves at 8.35am and we will not be able to wait. 
This event is during a normal school day, and your child should attend school in uniform as usual. They will be allowed to bring a healthy snack as we will not be in school for break-time. There is no need for you to do anything other than turn up and enjoy the show!
We look forward to seeing you,
Miss Mathars         Mrs Pitcher
Headteacher:


Mrs S Harper BA(Hons), QTS , NPQH
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